
Ingrid Salmon
Time is of the essence in restoring oxygen levels to Puget Sound. If the trading of these credits will
improve water quality substantially, I support it. I also think that there should be a big campaign to
let the public know that the wastewater discharges (anthropogenic sources:)) are the biggest
contributor to nitrogen and therefore consuming oxygen; the public should know. Help get the word
out. I had not heard this until I read this report. Also, I think that the sewer rates will need to rise
and pay for this. The federal government is not going to pay for it and the state does not have the
money either. By the way, low flow toilets would help too. Limit waste initially.


